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MLK DAY 

Reading-  This month we will be 
working on long and short vowels. 
Students will also be reading a 
variety of non-fiction books. 
Math- 1st Grade:  Students are 
working on data.
2nd Grade:  Students are working on 
addition and subtraction with 
regrouping ● 1/20 No School -

Martin Luther 
King Jr. DayReminders

● Please reach out with any 
questions through the 
REMIND app or my  email. 

                     Thank you! 
                            -Mrs. Padilla

Have a Wonderful 2025  
HHappy New Year to you and your family. Wishing you a 

wonderful year ahead. 

What’s Happening in Class  
This Month? Important Dates

● 11/7 Classes Resume 
Welcome Back!

          January


